
 

 

To: Parents/ Carers of Year 9 Students 
 
Our ref: 87467635 
   
10 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Student Options 
 
Name:                    Reg. Group:             House:   
 
I would like to thank students, parents and carers for the prompt submission of our Key Stage 4 Pathway Options 
forms. As outlined in our Key Stage 4 Curriculum booklet, all students will study English (a combined course 
which includes Language and Literature), Mathematics, Science, PE and Community and Personal Studies. 
 
Alongside these subjects, I can confirm that the options chosen by NAME at present are: 
 

    

 
Where students have expressed an interest in the Level 2 Certificate in Further Maths, or IT User Skills (ICDL 
Extra), information regarding the timings of these courses will be provided early in September.  
 
Over the next few weeks we will be working hard to try to accommodate all students’ choices. Each year however 
there are some clashes which cannot be resolved. Where this happens we will contact parents, carers and 
students to look at possible alternatives.  
 
One important point that all students need to be aware of is that each year a number of students will move 
between our year group cohorts (the A Half and the B Half) so that their choices can be accommodated. All 
option subject classes will be a mix of students from the A Half and the B Half.  
 
We are keen to continue to support students through the options process as much as possible. If your child has 
any questions relating to further or higher education or employment, our careers advisor is available for 
telephone support. Please contact your child’s Head of House if you would like to book an appointment. 
Additionally, if you have any queries about the options process please contact the school. 
 
I hope that NAME is looking forward to starting Year 10 and that the next two years will be exciting, challenging 
and successful.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Helen Savory 
Assistant Headteacher 

 


